
   

 

Via Email 
 
August 31, 2022 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Mesdames: 
 
RE: Request for Regulatory Appeal by Chevron Canada Limited 
  Alberta Energy Regulator – Regulatory Applications Branch (Regulatory Applications) 
  Application Nos.:  31855098 and 30847989 

Locations:  10-36-61-24 W5M TO 6-7-62-23 W5M (Pipeline Location) and 3-17-62-23 W5M 
(Riser Site Location) 

  Request for Regulatory Appeal No.: 1939108 
 
The Alberta Energy Regulator (AER) acknowledges receipt of correspondence from Chevron Canada 
Limited dated August 31, 2022 confirming withdrawal of the above noted request for regulatory appeal. 
 
As a result, the request for regulatory appeal is discontinued and the AER will be closing its file in relation 
to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

<Original signed by> 

Aimée Hockenhull 
Regulatory Appeals Coordinator 

Chevron Canada Limited 
 

Alberta Energy Regulator – Regulatory 
Applications Branch 
 

Attention:  Sarah Bigelow Attention:   Amanda Huxley, Counsel 
Lindsey Mosher, Counsel 


